

Bozeat Community Primary School Newsletter

12th July 2024

We enter the last full week of school with a sense of excitement and change around the school.

This week some of our Year 6 children took part in a cycling festival at Manor School on Monday and a cricket festival at Wollaston on Wednesday. We are proud of the amount of opportunities we offer our children to take part in outside events and it is always nice to see the children embracing these events.

Next week the Year 6 children are performing their version of Aladdin which they have been practicing for the last few weeks. These plays offer a fantastic opportunity for children to shine in different ways and provide an excellent focus and build confidence in these last weeks of school.

Mr Gareth Rust Head of School

End of Term Arrangements

It is traditional for the Year 6 Children to leave the school on their last day via the front entrance, ringing the Bozeat Bell for the last time as they leave.

In order to facilitate the organisation of this and to allow teachers and parents with children in multiple year groups to be present, we request that all year groups from Pre-School to Year 5 are collected from their usual places at **3:15pm** on the last day of term (Tuesday 23rd July).

The Year 6 children will then be dismissed from the front office at 3:30pm to the awaiting crowds. Thank you for your co-operation with this

Outstanding Fees

Please can you ensure that all fees for Breakfast Club, After School Club and Pre-School are paid by **Friday 19**th **July 2024**. If there are outstanding fees, then you may not be able to access the extended services next Term.

Bookings for next term will be available from 9.00am on Tuesday 23rd July 2024.

Cycling Competition

On Monday afternoon, six Year 6 children took part in a cycling competition against other local schools. They all raced in a range of sprint and endurance style type races and all performed brilliantly.

Everyone came away with a medal and we all had a super time!

Cricket Competition

On Wednesday afternoon, 17 children (2 teams) took part in a day of cricket at Wollaston Cricket Club. Bozeat A finished 5th place out of 14 teams and Bozeat B finished 9th out of 14.

Overall, it was an enjoyable time and we are very proud of them all.





Bozeat Community Primary School Newsletter

12th July 2024





| OWLS | RABBITS | JAGUARS | PANTHERS | LIONS |
|-------------------------------|---|---|--|--|
| Emelie | Molly | Jorja | Leo & Oakley | Rosie & Henry |
| For her amazing story writing | For her excellent attitude to learning in writing | For using creative thinking in her persuasive hot write | For being amazing morning classroom assistants | For stepping up to taking on parts in the play they hadn't expected to |

Key Dates and Events 2024

| D _u | | | | |
|----------------|--|---|--|--|
| Time | Event | the Diem | | |
| July | | | | |
| 9.30am | Year 6 Leavers Performance | | | |
| 9.30am | Rocksteady Concert | | | |
| 9.00am | Year 6 Celebration assembly | | | |
| PM | Year 6 Celebration trip | | | |
| - | School finishes for Summer | | | |
| September | | | | |
| | Staff Training Day | | | |
| | Children return to School | | | |
| | July 9.30am 9.30am 9.00am PM | 9.30am Year 6 Leavers Performance 9.30am Rocksteady Concert 9.00am Year 6 Celebration assembly PM Year 6 Celebration trip - School finishes for Summer September Staff Training Day | | |

Cancellation – FoBS Disco

Due to issues within the school, it has not been possible to proceed with the Disco on Friday 19th July which some of you may already have been aware of. The cancellation is as a result of arising issues in school and we apologise for any inconvenience caused. Gymnastics will continue as planned with GLK.

The school would like to thank FOBS for the hard work that all committee members put in organising events at school to try and help raise funds for the children. This is done on a volunteer basis and we look forward to working together to organise further events in the new academic year.



Bozeat Community Primary School Newsletter

12th July 2024

